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Kareh 16, 1932» ï-M

Dean Ernest Brown,
faculty of Engineering, 

ÜcGlll University»
e -

Dear Dean Brown,
I have your letter of this 

morning with reference to the hookey 
see that your representations 
that they deserve» 
important.

matter and will
receive the consideration 

I think the point you raise is

Yours faithfully.

Prinoipal,

■■■■■ BIS


